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The Sharples family ensures our children are 
resilient learners, healthy and aspirational 
citizens.  We will create a love of lifelong 

learning that extends beyond the classroom as 
a result of an enriching curriculum. The school 
community will make a difference by fostering 
respect and tolerance of each other as unique 

individuals. Weekly snapshots ... 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

* * *   Spring Term 2024   * * *  
* Monday, 18 March—PSA Meeting—9am  

* Thursday, 21 March—Non-uniform in exchange 
for a chocolate Easter Egg 

* Friday, 22 March—9.30am Rocksteady Music 
Concert 

* Friday, 22 March—1.30pm—EYFS/KS1 Spring 
Bulb Show 

* Wednesday, 27 March—Chocolate Bingo 3.15-
4.15pm 

* Thursday, 28 March—Y4 Easter Assembly  
* Thursday, 28 March—End of Term at 2pm. 

* Tuesday, 16th April—World Art Day displays 
3.15-4.15pm. 

* Wednesday, 17th April—World Art Day displays 
8.15-8.40am. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you to all the children and parents who 
supported Red Nose Day by wearing red and 

buying cakes. Your kind donations will be sent to 
Comic Relief. 

(We will let you know the total amount raised in 
next weeks Newsletter). 

Just a reminder that if children are fasting school should 
have signed permission and only advises in y5 and 6 
due to age.    We have had a few occasions this week 

where children’s concentration levels have dropped and 
their leaning has been affected.  Please remind your 

child about breaking the fast if needed.  

Please remind your child to go straight home at the 
end of the day.  There have been several occasions 

recently where children have been playing in the 
playground, and staff have had to ask them to leave 

the premises.   

Attendance figures this week:  
 

Reception 92.5%  
Yr 1 96%                 Yr 4 94.4%  
Yr 2 99.4%              Yr 5 98.6%  
Yr 3 98.2%              Yr 6 87.6%  

This week, we have had several parent 
events and we have been blown away with 
the support from our families.  The children 
love sharing their learning with you– thank 

you for your continued support.  


